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Project Scope 
To reduce the potential of multi-vehicle 
injury and fatal crashes, a single lane 
roundabout is proposed at the intersection 
of Wasilla-Fishhook Road and Spruce 
Avenue/Peck Street. This proposed 
mitigation was chosen, rather than a traffic 
signal, due to availability of right-of-way and 
lesser long term maintenance costs. The 
proposed mitigation is anticipated to 
reduce the severity of crashes and reduce 
vehicular travel speeds through the 
intersection. Start and end points of the 
project will tie into existing roadway lane 
configurations on the north and south 
sides of the intersection. Improvement of 
intersection lighting will be considered 
consistent with intersection type. 

Current Status  
This project is working through preliminary 
design of roundabout geometry. The 
environmental document is in progress and 
survey has been received and 
incorporated. 

Schedule  
Environmental Document - 2022 
Final Design – 2022 to 2024 
Construction – 2025 

For More Information 
Contact the Wasilla-Fishhook Spruce-Peck RA project team members with questions, concerns, or comments 
any time.  
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